
 
 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT                 4 September 2020 

Notification of Date of Annual General Meeting 

 

Splitit Payments Ltd (ASX:SPT) (Splitit or the Company), a global payment solutions provider, advises 

that, in accordance with ASX Listing Rule 3.13.1, the Company’s next annual general meeting (AGM) 

will be held as a virtual online meeting on Friday, 30 October 2020.  

The full details in respect of the AGM will be provided with the Notice of AGM.  

 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Australian Media & Investor Enquiries 
Catherine Strong 
Citadel-MAGNUS 
cstrong@citadelmagnus.com 
+61 2 8234 0111 

US Media Inquiries 
Cari Sommer 
Raise Communications 
info@raisecg.com 
+1 646 480 7683 

 

This announcement has been approved and authorised to be given to ASX by Brad Paterson, CEO and 

Managing Director of Splitit. 

 

About Splitit 

Splitit is a payment method solution enabling customers to pay for purchases with an existing debit or credit card 

by splitting the cost into interest and fee free monthly payments, without additional registrations or applications. 

Splitit enables merchants to offer their customers an easy way to pay for purchases in monthly instalments with 

instant approval, decreasing cart abandonment rates and increasing revenue. Serving many of Internet Retailer’s 

top 500 merchants, Splitit’s global footprint extends to hundreds of merchants in countries around the world. 

Headquartered in New York, Splitit has an R&D centre in Israel and offices in London and Australia. 

 

https://www.splitit.com/

